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May 4, 2020





[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear SEWA INTERNATIONAL USA,  

We at the Donations Center at UW Medicine | Valley Medical Center in Renton, Washington wanted to reach out to formally thank you for your generous donation of N95 masks to our hospital. Your donation was extremely meaningful to our organization and helps keep our frontline workers protected. Thank you for helping make our hospital and community a safer place! We appreciate your support very much. 


Respectfully submitted, 

Valley Medical Center - Donations
4033 Talbot Rd S
Renton, WA 98055
Hours of Operation:  Monday - Friday, 9am - 3pm
425.228.3440 x3886
covid_donations@valleymed.org




Please keep this letter as a receipt for your gift. Public Hospital District 1 of King County, dba Valley Medical Center, is designated by the Internal Revenue Service (IRS) as tax-exempt as defined in section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code; EIN 916000986. As such, contributions to Valley Medical Center are tax-deductible up to the extent legally allowed.  Upon request, we will provide you with a copy of our IRS determination letter for your records. This letter confirms that no goods or services were provided in exchange for this charitable contribution.
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